

## **Connecticut Department of Social Services Medical Assistance Program**

www.ctdssmap.com

Provider Bulletin 2018-66 October 2018

TO: Pharmacies, Physicians, Advanced Practice Registered Nurses (APRN) and Physician Assistants (PA)

**RE:** Important Changes to the Connecticut AIDS Drug Assistance Program (CADAP)

This bulletin serves to notify providers that, effective for dates of service November 1, 2018 and forward, DXC Technology will no longer process claims for Connecticut AIDS Drug Assistance Program (CADAP) beneficiaries.

Pharmacies submitting CADAP claims to DXC Technology prior to November 1, 2018 will receive the following post and pay message: "PLEASE NOTE: Effective for dates of service 11/1/18 and forward, processing of CADAP claims will be transitioned to Magellan RX Management. If you have any questions regarding this change, please email Magellan at RXNetworksDept@magellanhealth.com."

Pharmacies submitting CADAP claims to DXC Technology with dates of service on or after November 1, 2018 will receive a denial.

Pharmacies may continue to submit claims for dates of service **prior** to November 1, 2018 to DXC Technology until such time that they exceed the timely filing window.

Please note that CADAP beneficiaries will receive new member identification cards containing the RxBIN, RxPCN, RxGRP and RxID used for billing pharmacy claims beginning November 1, 2018. Magellan Rx Management, the new Pharmacy Benefits Manager (PBM) for the State of Connecticut Department of Public Health, AIDS Drug Assistance Program will accept pharmacy claims submitted with the current CADAP Member ID until February 1, 2019.

Effective November 1, 2018, prescribing providers will be able to access the CADAP

Formulary via the Magellan Web site at <a href="https://ctdph.magellanrx.com">https://ctdph.magellanrx.com</a>.

